
March 8, 2005

Mr. David A. Christian
Sr. Vice President and Chief Nuclear Officer
Virginia Electric and Power Company
Innsbrook Technical Center
5000 Dominion Blvd.
Glen Allen, Virginia  23060-6711

SUBJECT: SURRY POWER STATION, UNITS 1 AND 2  - RESPONSE TO GENERIC
LETTER 2004-01, “REQUIREMENTS FOR STEAM GENERATOR TUBE
INSPECTIONS” (TAC NOS. MC4857 AND MC4858)

Dear Mr. Christian:

On August 30, 2004, the NRC staff issued Generic Letter (GL) 2004-01, “Requirements for
Steam Generator Tube Inspections” to the industry.  The purpose of this generic letter was to
obtain information that would enable the NRC staff to determine whether a licensee’s steam
generator (SG) tube inspection program complies with the existing tube inspection
requirements (the plant technical specifications in conjunction with Title 10 of the Code of
Federal Regulations, Part 50, Appendix B).    

By letter dated October 29, 2004, Virginia Electric and Power Company (VEPCO) provided its
response to GL 2004-01 for Surry Power Station, Units 1 and 2.  After reviewing VEPCO’s
response, the NRC staff did not identify any concerns with the inspection practices related to
GL 2004-01 that are employed at Surry.  Therefore, the NRC staff concludes that VEPCO’s SG
tube inspection practices related to GL 2004-01 are in compliance with the existing SG tube
inspection requirements. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Stephen Monarque at
(301) 415-1544.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Stephen Monarque, Project Manager, Section 1 
Project Directorate II
Division of Licensing Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket Nos. 50-280 and 50-281

cc: See next page
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Surry Power Station, Units 1 & 2

cc:

Ms. Lillian M. Cuoco, Esq.
Senior Counsel
Dominion Resources Services, Inc.
Building 475, 5th Floor
Rope Ferry Road
Waterford, Connecticut  06385

Mr. Donald E. Jernigan
Site Vice President
Surry Power Station
Virginia Electric and Power Company
5570 Hog Island Road
Surry, Virginia  23883-0315

Senior Resident Inspector
Surry Power Station
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
5850 Hog Island Road
Surry, Virginia  23883

Chairman
Board of Supervisors of Surry County
Surry County Courthouse
Surry, Virginia  23683

Dr. W. T. Lough
Virginia State Corporation Commission 
Division of Energy Regulation
Post Office Box 1197
Richmond, Virginia  23218

Dr. Robert B. Stroube, MD, MPH
State Health Commissioner
Office of the Commissioner
Virginia Department of Health
Post Office Box 2448
Richmond, Virginia  23218

Office of the Attorney General
Commonwealth of Virginia
900 East Main Street
Richmond, Virginia  23219

Mr. Chris L. Funderburk, Director
Nuclear Licensing & Operations Support
Dominion Resources Services, Inc.
Innsbrook Technical Center
5000 Dominion Blvd.
Glen Allen, Virginia  23060-6711


